The Kiwi Conservation Club A Growing Movement



What gift can you give to a child that's fun, educational, doesn't need batteries or doesn't break after the first week?

There aren't many today, but a gift membership to the Kiwi Conservation Club is one.

The KCC is a Forest and Bird initiative for children from 5 years and older that encourages them to take part in practical, positive conservation activities.

· Positive ·

With problems such as driftnet fishing, global warming and the hole in the ozone layer, it's easy for children to become worried about the future of their planet.

Through the KCC they learn that by taking personal action they can make a difference.

· Active ·

All over New Zealand KCC members meet regularly to take part in walks to the coast and bush, replanting projects, raising money for endangered species and taking part in conservation activity days.

Informative •

Every KCC member receives a stimulating newsletter full of news, information and their own poems, pictures and letters about conservation.

Many classes, libraries and groups are also members and receive multiple copies of the KCC newsletter – a valuable research resource.

Give a gift membership to the Kiwi Conservation Club and encourage today's young Kiwis to become tomorrow's conservationists.

Complete the membership form in this journal and return it to Freepost 669, PO Box 631, Wellington. Only \$10!

